
              

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below… 
                          Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365 

31st January 2025 

Awards of the week 

Stars of the week 
Willow class: Olivia for her excellent creative play. 
Chestnut class: Finley for good effort in all areas of his learning. 
Oak class: Archer for settling in fantastically well and joining in with everything. 
Hazel class: Jack for the great effort in his handwriting. 
 
Sports People of the week 
Teddy for achieving a kilometre distance swimming badge in his lessons and Zak for getting into the 
County Golf team. 
 
Achievements outside of school 
Well done to Noah for being the top of his swimming class this week. 
 
Readers of the week 
(Sorry we missed Chestnut readers from 24th January) Well done to Bella B, Brogan, Finley, India, Toby and 
Patti. 
For this week well done to Jack H, Olivia, Leo, Nikolaj, Isabella R, Atreus, Otis, Bella B, Brogan, Lincoln, 
Finley, Toby, Evelynn, Teddy, Grace, Archer, Eli, Barnaby, Huw, Bella L-M, Rupert, Seb, Rares and George S. 
Sophie and Patti gained their Bronze Bawdsey bookworm awards this week and Lily achieved her Silver 
Bawdsey Bookworm award!  
 
Please remember to let us know if your child has achieved anything outside of school that we could 
celebrate with them. They may have received a medal in sports, certificate for swimming/ gymnastics etc, 
new belt in a martial art, art award or anything else within a club or group they belong to. 

Hazel class sharing assembly and book sharing session 

We would like to invite Parents and Carers to Hazel class’s sharing assembly and book sharing session, this 
coming Friday 7th, starting at 2.30 pm. During the assembly the children will show you what they have 
been learning and then go through their books with you in the classroom. We hope you can come.  

An invite for a Tea or Coffee before the assembly 

If you would like to come early for the sharing assembly, we are trialling a time for parents and carers of 
the class to have a hot drink and chance to talk to each other before the assembly starts. If you come from 
2, we can make you a tea or coffee and you can chat as we put the chairs out ready.  

Parents and Carers Meetings 

We are having Parent and Carer meetings on the 11th and 12th of February. We will set up slots that can be 
booked with the class teachers on Class dojo next week. They will ping through to you on dojo when they 
are ready, please then pick what suits you. Thank you. 

Wrap around care update 

We have had some people who would like longer childcare hours after school. We are trying to work out if 
this is feasible with the costs of staffing. If you could now identify yourselves with which evenings you 
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would like this would help to ensure we could cover costs before we trial anything. Please email the office 
and confirm what you would be booking regularly so we can move forward with this, thank you. 

PGL payment 

A payment for PGL for the year 5 and 6 residential trip in the Summer was due on January 31st. You can 
over pay, or pay less but more often on the system if that works better for you. 

Long hair 

Please can children with long enough hair to tie up into a band please do so for school, thank you. It stops 
lice, which we do not have a problem with at the moment. 

Forest School- a reminder 

A quick reminder that as well as being in PE kit for these sessions with a waterproof coat, the children 
need shoes for being outside and a different pair for when they come back inside. Please can they also be 
in trousers for these sessions, so they can climb trees and not get hurt with the brambles and nettles. 
Thank you for helping with this.  

Diary dates 

7th February, 2:30 pm: Hazel Class 4 sharing assembly and book sharing session. 
11th and 12th February: Parents and Carers meetings. 
6th March all day: World book day. 
7th March, 2.30 pm: Chestnuts Class 2 sharing assembly and book sharing session. 
14th March, 2.30 pm: Willow Class 1 sharing assembly and book sharing session. 
Week beginning 17th March: Bookable phone call slots for Parents and Carers.  
 
For our term dates please look on our website.  

 

https://www.bawdseyprimary.com/page/?title=Term+dates&pid=87

